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Class Dojo-User Agreement – Remote Learning 

A close partnership between home and school is vital in supporting a child’s learning.   During the 

event of a child/ bubble self- isolating or a national lockdown, it is essential that we have clear lines 

of communication between home and school.  We will be using Class Dojo to ensure that parents 

and staff have a safe and secure platform in order to continue to provide a high-quality education 

for our children. 

 

Teachers will: 

• Share weekly distance learning plans during any self-isolation or lockdown period. 

• Set learning tasks which will be well-sequenced and builds upon the skills and knowledge 

across a wide range of subjects.  Tasks will be clearly communicated to parents and where 

applicable, short video explanations or links to external high quality resources will be also be 

used. 

• Comment on the childrens’ posts, giving informative feedback to enable children to move 

forward with their learning. 

• Respond to messages from children and parents during the hours of 08:45 and 16:45. 

Messages received outside of these times will be responded to during the next school day. 

 

 

          Parents will: 

• Support their child/ren with completing their learning following guidance from class 

teachers. 

• Assist their child/ren in uploading photographs of any completed learning for teachers/staff 

to comment upon and celebrate. 

• Ensure that in any photographs or videos, children and their families are suitable dressed, 

e.g. no pyjamas. 

• Message class teachers directly if they have any queries or need any additional support.   

 


